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North Yorkshire’s First 

 
Cross Country Running Event 
The first sporting event of the academic year took place on Wednesday 28th September. The South Craven Cross Country Running 
event, held at South Craven School, gave our KS2 children the opportunity to compete against local primary schools.  
The top 6 runners (highlighted below) in each race will now compete at Giggleswick School on the 6th October.  
Well done to all runners for completing a gruelling course, you all did brilliantly! Thank you to Mrs Singleton, Mrs Sugden and Mrs 
Morris for your support in organising our teams at the event.  
 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Year 3 Boys 
Douglas Clayton 26 

Theo Reay 1 
Jayden Wilson 25 

Jaiden Curtin 6 
Maxim Syroka 17 

Harry W Humphrey 19 

Year 4 boys 
Leo Kaminski 6 
Theo Morris 29 

Sebastian Medley 28 
Oscar Hargreaves 24 
Fynlay Beckwith 15 

Year 5 boys 
Sam Smith 4 

Daniel Crook 2 
Noah Bithell 23 

Jack W Humphrey 28 
Jack Hardaker 8 
Alfie Smith 25 

Year 6 boys 
Noah Smith 9 

Austin Dyson 5 
Zac Thompson 29 

Cameron Hunter 21 
Laurence Martin 16 
Freddie Pickles 23 

Year 3 Girls 
Neve Hardaker 5 

Rebecca S Tatterton 25 
Betsy Willis 12 

 

Year 4 Girls 
Emilie Keys 23 
Emily Kerr 38 

Eva Sugden 21 
Jodie Midgley 32 
Gracie Garnett 30 

Millie House 29 

Year 5 Girls 
Lilja Benedikz 22 

Tallula Barnett 31 
Hannah Benson 9 
Olivia Aldham 1 
Lola Cannon 8 

Megan Houghton 33 

Year 6 Girls 
Kaylar Sykes 13 

Kathryn Callaghan 18 
Phoebe Alexander 19 

Charlyse Smith 23 
Lillimae McCamon 16 

Charlotte Read 21 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Today we held our annual Macmillan coffee morning and harvest festival event. Thank you to all who helped make this event a huge 
success, through buying refreshments, serving customers, singing along with the choir, or through providing donations of delicious 
treats and harvest produce. We will be donating the harvest collection to Skipton Foodbank and to the Salvation Army. 
 
Free choice Thursday 
The next free choice reading session, where we encourage parents to join us in school to read with their child (snuggle up and read), 
will be on Thursday 13th October. 
 
KS1 arrangements 
Parents are reminded to leave their children in the playground each morning when the class teachers arrive to collect their classes; 
allowing children to enter school independently.  
 
Eureka Trip 
Our Y1 children enjoyed a visit to Eureka Museum in Halifax this week, enhancing their work on the human body! 
Thank you to all parents and family volunteers who supported this trip – we hope you enjoyed it and learnt something new as well!  
 
Visiting Viking 
On Monday 26th September, the children in Key Stage 2 met a Viking! They heard all about his life and how he lived as a Viking, 
whilst handling resources, and trying on costumes.  The children also re-enacted a battle with spears and played Viking games! We 
feel that this kind of event brings history to life and supports your children’s learning. 
 
Photographs 
Orders will be collected from school on 10th October, please ensure you have your order in school by this date. 
 
Volunteer help 
We would really appreciate any willing volunteers to help with clerical duties in the school office working alongside our Resource 
Assistant, Liz Shaw: photocopying, laminating and being creative putting up displays. Please contact Mr Hunt if you are interested.  
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North Yorkshire’s First 

Book Fair 
The book fair will be held in school between Monday 17th October and Thursday 20th October. Parents and children are welcome 
to come and visit the fair after school each day; this also coincides with our Autumn term parents’ evening on the 19th October 
(letter to follow).  
 
Parking 
Following complaints from local residents, please can all parents show consideration for our neighbours when parking adjacent 
to school at drop-off and pick-up times, thank you.  
 
Star Learners 
 

Class 4:  
George Kerr 

Class 5:  
Jasmine Rook 

Class 6:  
Willow Busfield 

Class 7:  
Emily Read 

Class 8: 
Edward Gale 

Class 9:   
Joe Hey 

Class 10:  
Charlie Duncan 

Class 11: Lola Cannon Class 12: 
Kaylar Sykes 

Class 13: Matthew Roberts 
 

 
Housepoint Champions 
 

Class 4:  
Mia Reece 

Class 5:  
Dylan Cutler 

Class 6:  
Connie Brindle 

Class 7:  
Chloe Brown 

Class 8: 
Roy Fawcett 
Neve Hardaker 

Class 9:   
Deacon Brindle 

Class 10:  
Oscar Hargreaves 

Class 11:  
Chris Butterfield 

Class 12: 
Alex Mortimer 
 

Class 13:  
Harry Kaminski  
Abigail Thompson 

 
Friendship stars 
Elise Lambert, Zoe Cannon, Jasmine Rook, Amelia Wilcock, Hannah Benson, Grace Lee, Eva Sugden,  
Charlie Jane Whiteoak, Ellie Crawford 
 
After school clubs 3:30-4:30 
Monday: Choir 
Monday: Fisical Sport KS1 football  
Tuesday: Sportscool Street Dance KS1 and KS2  
Tuesday: KS2 Running club with Miss Gallacher and Miss Wilcock 
Wednesday: Table tennis 3:30-4:30/4:30-5:30 (also Tuesday morning 8:00 -9:00) 
Friday: Bradford City KS2 football.  
 
Full attendance  
Full attendance, week ending 23rd September: Class 11 and class 4 had 100% attendance this week. 
 
Upcoming dates 
07.10.16 Class 12 assembly to parents. (2:45pm) 
12.10.16 6:00 KS1+KS2  reading  evening with parents, led by Lynn Ashton and Julia Forster 
14.10.16 Class 10 assembly to parents. (2:45pm) 
17.10.16 Book Fair in school this week 
19.10.16 Parents’ evening  
21.10.16 Class 11 assembly to parents. (2:45pm) 
21.10.16 End of Autumn 1st half-term 
 
 
 
 
 


